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_______________________________________________________              

Thursday 27th February 2020
Dear Parents,

Victorian Classroom Workshop, Thursday 19th March
In history this term, Class 3 will study how changes in our local area led to the foundation of our school in 1854.
Our classroom is part of the original school, so we have arranged for Dacorum Heritage Trust to visit us on Thursday March 19th, to help the children to experience the Victorian classroom and handle artefacts from the period.

To immerse themselves in the experience we hope all children can dress as Victorian school children. Being a rural village school many pupils would have come from farming families, local trades or had parents working at the Ashridge House, (so not too many chimney sweeps or wealthy families!)
In order to meet the cost of the workshop we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £3.00. Please pay for the workshop and give your consent via your School Gateway account, you don’t then need to return the consent slip. Alternatively you can bring payment into the Office with the signed slip below.  Please ensure you have done this no later than this Wednesday 11th March. 

Please come in and talk to us if you have any queries or require further details.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Charter
Class Teacher
Victorian Classroom Workshop, Thursday 19th March 2020
I give permission for my child………………………………………………………………………………

To take part in the Victorian Classroom Workshop on Thursday 19th March and enclose a voluntary contribution of £3.00.
Signed ………………………………………………………………………… 
